
BARSHAM AND SHIPMEADOW PARISH COUNCIL 
Unofficial Minutes of meeting held on Wednesday 14th November 2018 

At 7.30pm in Barsham & Shipmeadow Village Hall 

 

 

Present: Mr Z. Blanchard, Mr D. Aldcroft, Mr J. Bumpus, Mrs V. Warren-Holmes (Parish Clerk) 
 

Public Attendance: 3  
 

Apologies: Mr P. Holmes 
 

Declarations of Interest - None 
 

Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 10th October 2018 to be signed. 
 

Matters Arising 
 

All matters arising will be discussed at the December meeting due to quorum not being met. 
 

Public Contribution – None  
 

Planning Matters – No new planning applications received. 
 

Correspondance 
 

No correspondence to be discussed. 
 

Financial Matters 
 

Due to quorum not being met, any financial business will be discussed at the December meeting. 
 

87-1118 AOB 
 

Rod Apps from ISA attended and gave an introduction to the Neighbourhood Plan scheme. During 

his presentation Mr. Apps highlighted several pros to Barsham and Shipmeadow Parish joining the 

NP Forum, no negative points could be found. This will be discussed further during the December 

meeting, however it has been agreed in principle that Barsham and Shipmeadow Parish Council 

will be joining the Neighbourhood Plan Forum.  

 

Further information about the scheme can be found at the below link; 

 

www.communityplanning.net/neighbourhoodplanning/pdf/quickguidepdf  

 

Next scheduled meeting to be held on Wednesday 5th December 2018 at 19.30 in the village hall. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting was drawn to a close at 8.30pm.  

 

 

 

Signed: No signature required       Dated:  

http://www.communityplanning.net/neighbourhoodplanning/pdf/quickguidepdf

